
 

A gentle reminder that party invitation distribution is to remain outside the school grounds, Thank you  

Dates for your diary 
Midterm- Feb 16th & 17th  
Confirmation – March 24th  
First Confession – T.B.C. 
Easter – March 31st 12.30pm closure 
to facilitate staff meeting. 
Communion – May 6th  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Míle Buíochas 

Thank you to everyone involved in the success of the 

‘Cube’ fundraiser. Organisers, participants, sponsors, and 

everyone who bought raffle tickets on the night. It was 

lots of fun and we very much appreciate the funds which 

will go towards outdoor maintenance costs. 

World Book Day will take place on March 2nd. Pupils are 

invited to dress up as their book character of choice. 

Children will also participate in shared reading with 

children from other classes. Always a lovely day.  

      Today a Reader. Tomorrow a Leader! 

Little Heroes First Aid Training The training will take 

place on February 21st for all pupils (Staff training after 

school). 

Lá Gaelach took place on Friday Jan. 27th. Children 

enjoyed simple games through Irish with pupils from 

other classes and each class performed their chosen songs 

and poems for everyone. Bhí cúpla dalta againn ag 

labhairt chomh muiníneach futhú féin os comhair gach 

duine freisin. Maith síbh guys! We are all learning 

Amhrán na bhFiann and An Dreoilín, in preparation for 

Seachtain na Gaeilge . 

Our Wellbeing Morning took place this morning. 

Children enjoyed a variety of activities in their mixed 

class groups and had time to unwind and chat with each 

other. We all sang our wellbeing song ‘Believe’. A lovely 

morning was had by all. 

Tesco Art Competition Well done to all the girls and 

boys who submitted their entry for this year’s competition 

to Múinteoir Lorraine. You should be very proud of 

yourselves! 
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Happy birthday to the boys and girls 

who celebrated their birthday since 

our return in January : Lily, Ray, 

James, Rocha, Ruby, Peyton & Kayla! 
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            WELLBEING THOUGHT   

A BEAUTIFUL DAY BEGINS WITH 

 A BEAUTIFUL MINDSET!  

 

 Cash4Clothes collection will take place in 

early March. Details closer to time 

Aldi stickers – We are currently collecting 

the Aldi stickers if anyone has them to send 

in, thank you. 

Helpful Websites 

https://www.teachyourmonster.org/ A fun way to 
support your child in their reading journey -
for early readers. 
https://www.cula4.com/en/shows/ 
Exposure to cartoons & programmes as 
gaeilge will help children see Irish as a living 
language. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button 
A great way to practice mental maths, from 
number bonds to 10 right up to times tables. 
A great site for all ages! 
        Please supervise your child online. 

 

 

 

                           Food Dudes 

We continue our Food Dudes journey and 

encourage children to bring in a portion of fruit 

and veg each day, if possible. Please note that if 

your child takes fruit from the lunch provided in 

school, this will count as their fruit portion. We 

thank Múinteoir Lisa for organising the initiative, 

which ties in with our SPHE programme and for 

keeping us all on task. 
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